Burghead Boxing Day Swim 2016

On Monday  26th December

At 2.30pm

Note For The Swimmers

As usual there will be donation forms and we hope that you can raise as much money as possible for the chosen charities. Taking the plunge on Boxing Day is a great personal achievement but the main goal is to raise money for the selected charities. All money should ideally be handed in on the day of the swim. All swimmers must have a minimum of £50.00 Donation money on the day to enable participation in the swim.

All swimmers must register at the harbour office (opposite the Harbour Inn) registration opens at 12.00pm and swimmers must be registered by 1.30pm. The swimmers detail form which is given to the public announcer is to be completed and handed in at registration. Please note that all participants must be 16 years of age and over, wet suits are not permitted and it is essential to wear an old pair of trainers. Soup and sandwiches will be available in the Harbour Inn, Station Hotel and the Commercial Hotel after the swim. 

We look forward to seeing you on the day. If you have any queries please contact

Helen Main on 01343835457 or @helen.main@btinternet.com

The committee would like to wish everyone a

Merry Christmas 

And a

Happy New Year

